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Menlo Park Fire Protection District Proposes to Replace 
Alameda De Las Pulgas Fire Station 4 with 

 a New, Expanded Fire Station 
 

The Menlo Park Fire Protection District is recommending to the County of San Mateo Planning 
Commission the replacement of the current 70-year old fire station at 3322 Alameda De Las 
Pulgas with a new facility to accommodate increased staffing and service needs for areas in 
both Menlo Park and Atherton.  

This project would demolish the existing Fire Station 4 and single family residence, and merge 
the existing lot with an adjacent property on Valparaiso to make room for a new fire station.  
Operation of the fire station would continue throughout construction.  The Firefighters will 
temporarilly operate out of the District owned residential home on Valparaiso and an apparatus 
structure would be temporarily erected during the construction of the new fire station. 

The new fire station would have: 

 Contemporary architectural style 
 Two-story firehouse with a public lobby, 

three offices, living quarters for on-duty 
firefighters and utility space 

 Three apparatus bays all of which will 
accommodate the District’s largest ladder 
truck 

 Drive-through station for the fire 
apparatus, ample parking, including a van 
accessible space 

 Conference room for trainings and 
meetings. 

 Emergency back-up generator and a 1000- 
gallon above ground fuel storage tank. 

Do you have questions, comments or concerns?  We’d love to hear from you. 

        Give us a call at 1-650-688-8577                              
.       or email us at   jonh@menlofire.org 
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